From: Hilary Vaillancourt [mailto:HVaillancourt@osmington.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 2:17 PM

To: Dawn McAlpine

Subject: Deputation Request for Feb 13th Council Meeting

Good afternoon Ms. McAlpine;

Im emailing you today to submit a Deputation Request for the forthcoming Feb 13th Council Meeting, with respect to the draft City of Barrie 2017 Business Plan & Budget.

As you know, our main concern relates to the deferral of the proposed Essa Road widening (from Anne Street to Bryne Drive).

Please confirm receipt at you earliest opportunity.

Regards, Hilary

Hilary Vaillancourt T: 416.306.3073 C: 416.262.0354 E: hvaillancourt@osmington.com

Development Manager 141 Adelaide Street West, Suite 601

Osmington Inc. Toronto, ON M5H 3L5



Coming together is a beginning. Keeping together is progress. Working together is success.

This message is intended only for the named recipients. This message may contain information that is privileged, confidential or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any dissemination or copying of this message by anyone other than a named recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not a named recipient or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to a named recipient, please notify us immediately, and permanently destroy this message and any copies you may have. Warning: Email may not be secure unless properly encrypted.